SHX: Notice of renewing contracts and reducing cigarettes distributions

On 17/01/2018, Sai Gon Train Joint Stock Company announced Notice of renewing contracts and reducing cigarettes distributions as follows:

Sai Gon Train Joint Stock Company (SHX) is a distribution agent of Cotab cigarettes of Sai Gon Cigarettes Joint Stock Company. According to the orientation of equilizing (expected to be implemented in Q2/2018) of Sai Gon Cigarettes Joint Stock Company, Sai Gon Cigarettes Joint Stock Company reconstructs the operations including the consumption – market operations, therefore, Sai Gon Cigarettes Joint Stock Company will also distribute the Cotab product. Sai Gon Cigarettes Joint Stock Company will not sign new contract term 01 year same as previous years but only renew the contract of 2017 into more 03 months and reduce the cigarettes distributions for SHX down to 4,500,000 pack per month (equivalent to down to 47.37% per month compared with the cigarettes that SHX allowed to distribute according to the contract of 2017)
Link: http://www.saigonhoaxa.com.vn/?/investors.html 
